
 

March 9th, 2017 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am reaching out in support of House Bill 279, a bill to protect fantasy sports and the people who play them in North 

Carolina. As a North Carolina based company it is important to FantasyDraft that we establish legal clarify in our home 

state. It is also important that legislation be equitable to all companies, both large and small, and that the proposed 

rules protect consumers as designed. 

FantasyDraft started in 2014 and has grown to be the #3 operator in the DFS industry. But we are still very much a 

small business employing 9 people in our Cornelius, NC headquarters. As such, we feel it is important that legislation 

not only be thoughtful in how it protects consumers but that it also consider the varying types of operators involved in 

the space. I feel that the House Bill 279, as proposed, accomplishes both goals. 

I am happy to offer any input and feedback along the way so please feel free to contact me as needed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Stephen Krombolz 

CEO & Co-Founder 

 

 

Fantasy Draft, LLC 

19620 West Catawba Ave. 
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Cornelius, NC 28031 
www.fantasydraft.com 
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